Exhibit 3B

To: Board of Directors

From: Steve Simons, Fire Chief

Date: May 17,2019

Subject:  Resolution of Appreciation for Director Kromydas

Background:

After over 32 years serving as a Director for Meeks Bay Fire Protection District, Director Kromydas
decided to step down. To reflect our gratitude for his many years of service to the District and te
community, we would like to review and adopt a resolution of appreciation at the May 22" Board
meeting.

Recommendation:
Adopt Resolution 2019-02, showing appreciation for Director Kromydas’ years of service to the
district.
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